
 

 

 

Oak Class 

Term 2 Newsletter 

We started our term off with a very moving tribute to the Fallen Soldiers of Newington by 
hosting a Remembrance service followed by tea and cakes with our guests.  The class has 
received many letters of thanks from the community – all of them mentioning the children’s 
wonderful hospitality, their respect for the service itself and how each of them are such a 
credit to the school.  I was very proud of every one of them. 
 
 

We have had great fun in Topic, learning about Volcanoes.  We have studied how they are 

formed, where they are around the world and then . . . we made one! 

 

 

We are very lucky in year 6, that we get to do exciting things all year round!  This term has 

been full of those things – chocolate truffle making, trip to the ice-hockey, Sports Hall 

atheltics competition and making Christingles to name a few.  The children work so hard all 

the time, that these little treats are well deserved. 

 

 

 

Our class is full of talented individuals.  This 

term, some of the girls have taken it upon 

themselves to teach us how to dance.  Miss 

Cross and myself also joined in and we had 

so much fun!  I am hoping next term to hand 

over some PE lessons to some of our expert 

footballers. 

 

 

Next term we will be studying World 

War 2.  I know that the children will be 

enthused with this subject and will be 

very respectful in their learning.  We will 

be reading one of my favourite novels – 

The Silver Sword.   

In maths we will be continuing with 

fractions, decimals and percentages, 

which is actually a lot easier than you 

would think (just ask your children). 

Have a fabulous Christmas break and 

come back refreshed ready to learn. 


